
 
Induction Program Report for the Session 2024-26 at Jaspuria B.Ed. College, Bisa 

On 11.11.2024 An induction program was organized at Jaspuria B.Ed. College, Bisa, to 

warmly welcome the new batch of trainees for the 2024-26 academic session. The 

event was meticulously coordinated and led by Mrs. Reema Upasana Kachhap, 

Assistant Professor, with the support and active participation of the entire faculty. The 

aim was to introduce the fresh batch to the college environment, academic 

expectations, and essential aspects of their journey toward becoming professional 

educators. 

The program commenced with a formal welcome address by Mrs. Kachhap, who 

emphasized the importance of the teaching profession and the transformative role each 

trainee is expected to play in society. She outlined the objectives of the induction, 

encouraging the new batch to approach their training with enthusiasm and commitment. 

Following the address, Principal Dr. Anil Kumar Mishra shared insights on the college's 

mission, values, and the importance of holistic development in education. He 

highlighted the need for professionalism, ethical conduct, and continuous learning in a 

teacher's life. Dr. Mishra also shared anecdotes from his own experience in academia, 

inspiring the trainees to approach challenges with resilience. 

Director Dr. Shalini Priya then took the stage, focusing on the academic structure and 

the wide range of opportunities the college provides. She elaborated on the facilities 

available, including the library, digital resources, and extracurricular activities, urging the 

trainees to make full use of these for both academic and personal growth. 

Each faculty member introduced themselves, outlining the subjects they would teach 

and the resources they offer to help students succeed. The induction also included 

sessions on campus guidelines, an introduction to the National Service Scheme (NSS) 

activities, and the cultural expectations within the college. 

In addition to formal presentations, the event featured interactive segments where 

trainees were encouraged to ask questions, share their expectations, and discuss any 

concerns. A small cultural program with songs and dances followed, allowing the new 

students to bond with one another and the faculty in an informal setting. 

The event concluded with a vote of thanks by Mrs. Reema Upasana Kachhap, who 

expressed gratitude to the faculty and trainees for their enthusiastic participation and 

emphasized the importance of staying united as a learning community. The induction 

set a positive tone for the 2024-26 batch, equipping them with knowledge, inspiration, 

and a sense of belonging as they embark on their academic journey at Jaspuria B.Ed. 

College. 



 



 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 


